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SPIDER LAKE SPRINGS RESORT                                                                                      

APRIL 2022 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to the 2022 Camping Season 

Park opens April 15th 

 

 

   

Emergency Exits: 
Do you know where the emergency exits are in the park? 
There are 2 emergency exits which are shown on our 
park map, please familarize yourself with them. The park 
map can be found on our web site at 
https://spiderlakesprings.org/news/map/ 
 
Staffing: Currently SLS employs a full time manager, 
Brian Lamb, and three part-time employees.  Plans are in 
the works to hire two full time summer students.  
 
Social Committee: Once available, a list of 2022 events 
will be added to the SLSR website and on Facebook. 
Easter Long Weekend events are already posted. 
 
Future Planning Committee: Hydro upgrade and Telus 
fiber optic are two projects that are ongoing. Please see 
the website for the Draft March Board Meeting minutes 
for further details. 
 
Spider Lake Springs Logo Clothing: 
Get your hoodies, t-shirts and other great items now. 
Contact slsapparelb12@gmail.com or view on the SLSR 
website and at the store. 
 

Guest RV Registration: 
If you have a guest RV staying on your site you must 
complete and email the Guest RV Registration form 
to spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com or return it to the 
mail slot next to the ice machine at the store. The form 
can be found outside the store or on our web site at 
https://spiderlakesprings.org/news/regulations/ 
 
SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLSR Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except for December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President – Dave Clark    Vice President – Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer – Rob Scantlebury Secretary – Joanne Boomer 
Each section in the park has an elected representative 
on the Board of Directors. 
A Section – Ken Leahy  B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong  D Section – Bill Mitchell 
E Section – Lottie Legros  F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Duane Round 
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